
Hello!
I hope everybody had a great 
Spring break! We are starting a new 
quarter this week! Some things to 
look forward to: we will be 
completing a food truck project 
over the next few weeks for Math 
and Language Arts! We will also 
start testing for Science during the 
week of April 21.

Miss Levy

★ New AR goals!
★ I am offering tutoring this 

quarter, after school from 
3:00-4:00. If you are 
interested in tutoring time, 
please reach out!

“To know and live our faith, to lead and serve by example, to achieve success as life-long learners.”

Week of: 3/24-3/28
Contact MeA Note From Miss Levy

Extra!

Upcoming Events
★ 3/28: Spelling test
★ 3/28: Rainbow words & sentences due
★ 3/26: Math pages due

levya@svsbedford.org

Math: -Angles, Lines, & Rays

Social Studies:  Upper 
Mississippi Valley 
exploration

Language Arts: -Spelling words, 
Food truck project

What Are We Learning? Class Wishlist

Religion: Lent


